
          Legacy Hills G. C. Recap:      August 3, 2022 

 

The MSGA’s seventh tournament of the 2022 season was 

scheduled for August 3, 2022, at Legacy Hills G. C. in LaPorte, 

Indiana. 

 

The tournament was cancelled after players finished 

approximately twelve (12) holes because of heavy and 

continuing rains.  Waiting approximately one hour, the 

Director of Golf after discussions with course management 

and attending MSGA Board members cancelled the 

tournament.  The major deciding factor was that course 

management stated they would not allow carts to return to 

the course.  Many players had already left the course at that 

time.  

 

The Board of Directors decided to carry the awards pool 

monies over and add to the awards pool for the tournament 

scheduled for Beechwood G. C. on August 31.  

 

Skins monies for those who played Legacy Hills will be 

applied to Beechwood.  Players not attending Beechwood 

will have their monies refunded.   

 

The tournament was not rescheduled for a later date. 

 
 



 


